
BRONX SPECIAL NATURAL AREA DISTRICT
OPEN HOUSE - OCTOBER 15th, 2018

On Monday, October 15th, DCP hosted an Open House at the Ethical Culture Fieldston School to share with the public about the 
proposed Special Natural Area District Update. The meeting included a presentation and an active Q&A session.

Participants were invited to locate 
on a map where they live or work to 
understand their relationship with the 
Special Natural Area District.

Participants were asked to fill a 
feedback form, they wrote down 
their concerns or questions for DCP’s 
consideration. They also had the 
opportunity to opt-in a mailing list 
for future updates.

Before and after the presentation 
participants spoke one-on-one with DCP 
staff about particular concerns or questions.
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